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Brief Report on
1 Day Free Workshop

"Artificial Intelligence”
Organized by

Department of Computer Application in collaboration with Manyversity (Learning for Better
Future)

The  Department of Computer Application  in collaboration with  Manyversity (Learning for Better
Future), successfully organized a 1 day free workshop on “Artificial Intelligence” on October 5, 2023.
The event aimed to provide valuable insights into the world of AI and its application, with a focus on
hands-on learning.
The workshop was conducted by the esteemed AI Developer and Data Scientist,  Mohd Faraz.  His
extensive expertise in the field of AI ensured a high-quality learning experience for the participants.

Program Overview:

The workshop took place at the Central Auditorium (Hall-2) was well-received by the participants. We
had a total of 319 registrations, demonstrating significant interest in the topic. Out of these, 110
participants attended the workshop.

Highlights:

·                 The workshop featured insightful presentations and discussions on the latest trends in Artificial
Intelligence, including machine learning, deep learning, and natural language processing.
·         Expert speakers provided valuable insights into AI applications across various industries, fostering a
deeper understanding among attendees.
·                 Interactive Q&A sessions allowed participants to engage with speakers and address their queries,
enhancing the learning experience.
·         Networking opportunities enabled participants to connect with like-minded individuals and potential
collaborators in the field of AI.

Feedback: Initial feedback from participants has been overwhelmingly positive, with many expressing
their appreciation for the informative content and the opportunity to expand their knowledge in the field
of Artificial Intelligence.

Next Steps: We plan to follow up with participants by providing access to presentation materials and
additional resources to further support their learning journey in AI. Additionally, we are exploring the
possibility of organizing more AI-related events in the future based on the high level of interest
demonstrated by the number of registrations.

We extend our gratitude to Mr. Mohd Faraz for his insightful and informative workshop. We also thank
all the participants for their active involvement and contribution to the success of the event.



Glimpses of the event  : 
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